
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/ carers, 

 At The lady Byron School, we will be teaching PSHE lessons using a published PSHE scheme across 

the school called ‘Jigsaw’. Across the year, these are organised into 6 units.  

In the second summer term, each year group will follow a unit called ‘Changing Me’. This will cover 

aspects of human biology, puberty and reproduction at a level considered appropriate for the year 

group.  

These areas form the statutory Relationships and Health Education syllabus which must be taught in 

Secondary School. Please note: Parents of children can withdraw their child from specific Sex 

Education lessons (refer to the RSHE policy).  

The above is in line with government guidelines, whereby all schools are required to have a broad 

and balanced curriculum that prepares pupils at the school for the opportunities, responsibilities, 

and experiences of adult life. Please see below our Curriculum plans for your attention, should you 

have any queries, please feel free to contact me. 

Yours Sincerely 

Jo Weatherstone 

Assistant Principal 

 


